
From: Richard Guhl
To: Planning Department
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting 4/12
Date: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 10:32:58 AM

Agenda Item "J"

I am opposed to the resumption of quarry activities in the
4600 block of Halibut Point Road.

Richard Guhl
Owner: 4640 HPR
Also known as Lot 60, USS 3475
Home: 747-6472
Cell: 623-8335


